(ADVERTISEMENT)

THE
ABORIGINAL
TREATY
COMMITTEE

In June 1979 we set out to convince Australians that a
Treaty should be negotiated and signed by the Common-
wealth Government and representatives of the Aboriginal
people. In April the elected National Aboriginal Confer-
ence had asked for a Treary.

The idea of a Treaty between people who are all citizens
of one country is strange. but we believe it is under-
standable and necessary. The need is fully explained in a
new hook. ‘It's Coming Yet', by Stewart Harris. The book,
with 39 illustrations and a map, has been distributed by
Angus and Robertson (Sydney and London) and retails for
$A6.95.

We suggest vou buy it from vour bookseller, but if this is
difficuit please send us 37.50, to include postage within
Ausrralia,

We are organising regional committees, and seminars at
several universities. We have sent letters to hundreds of
organisations throughout Australia and we are placing
advertisements like this one. We mean to influence opinion
in every electorate, Federal and State. The work will be
hard and success will not be quick. More than 1,000
sponsors have helped to pay to produce the book and our
other activities.

Now we need your help.

The Aboriginal Treaty Committee, PO Box 1242,
Canberra City, ACT 2601, Australia.
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